
   If you live in the Glossop area, you may have
started to see our brand new charity boxes
appearing on the high street. This is part of our
efforts to improve upon our donations
structure and to increase our visibility within
our community. To see a list of the stores that
have kindly donated their counter space for
our boxes, please visit the Community
Sponsors section of our website.
   Additionally, we have implemented a text-to-
donate service and QR code link to our PayPal
Donate page in order to increase our
contactless donation options.
   The whole process has been incredibly
positive in the level of support our community
is willing to give to charitable causes and has
also opened doors to further collaborations
with local businesses. If you are interested in
becoming a Community Sponsor, or would like
more information about our donations process
or other services, then please get in 
touch with the details overleaf.
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Mat joined the Bureau
team in October 2021 and
has recently been
promoted to Community
Development Lead and
Peer Support Coordinator.
He has worked in the
charity sector overseas for
nearly 20 years and prior
to that was a primary
school teacher.

Meet the team...
Mat Gregory
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Texts will cost the donation amount plus one standard network rate message.
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Room To Reward
Rewarding our volunteers!

The Bureau is very excited to announce our
joining Room to Rewards volunteer recognition
scheme.

Room to Reward grants charities and voluntary
groups the chance to nominate it's volunteers
to stay in a wide range of hotels as thanks for
their hard work. We look forward to workign
with this program in the future as we seek to do
what we can to thank our volunteers.


